
24-25 Booster Board 
On Monday, June 10th, we elected a new Board. 

President: Tamika Banks 

Vice President: vacant 

Secretary: Melissa Pinsky 

Co-Treasurers: Margo Stewart and Michele Heiney 

Online Payment/Membership Chair: Michelle Rober 

Fundraising Co-Chairs: Margaret Baker and Susan Wyman 

Concessions Co-Chairs: Tamika Banks and Michele Heiney 

Grant Writing Chair: Mary Manthey 

Member at Large: Allison Pale and Sharon Weiner 

 

Thank you to Sandy Rao and Kacey Corbin for their time and dedication to Boosters and 

the Board. 

We couldn’t have asked for a better day. The weather was 
great, the walkers/runners came ready. We had 91 registrations 
with 83 people who participated on the day, which helped us 
raise over $5,000 through registrations, donations and 
sponsorships. Thank you to KLA for their $2,500 donation and 
Washtenaw Community College Fitness Center for their $250 
sponsorship and free membership passes.  

Thank you Sandy Rao, planning committee and volunteers. This 
day would not have been possible without you.  

2nd Annual Rat Race 

BOOSTER NEWS 

Time flies when you are having fun! 

If you are a family of newly minted Huron Alum - Congratulations! We hope you have 

great memories of your time at Huron. We wish you all the best as you begin the next 

phase of your life. 

If you are a family of a returning student, we have some updates and things to look 

forward to! 

Rat Race Photos -  https://photos.app.goo.gl/vUG9UAnujViPMAqL8 



The Spring Boost was a huge success. We sold over 170 
tickets and had over 30 tickets donated. 98 auction items 
were donated with 27 of those items provided by our Huron 
sports team. Thank you to everyone who helped us raise 
over $20,000. Thank you to all of our sponsors and donors, 
the volunteers, planning committee and our amazing Co-
Chairs, Susan Wyman and Susan Muenz for making this 
event a success. See you all next year! 

 

Spring Boost  

Scholar-Athlete 

Congratulations again, to the 511 scholar athletes. Thank you to Adriana Rodriguez, Chair, 
and the planning committee for bringing the ceremony back in-person after a 5-year hiatus. 
Our keynote speaker, Waleed Samaha, provided a message to the students, parents and 
coaches in the audience. Congratulations to the Scholarship Winners - Katelyn and Zak! The 
Booster Club couldn’t be more proud of your efforts in the classroom and on the field/court/
pool/course. Keep up the good work!  
 
Scholar Athlete Slideshow  
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vuzLeq2nJVR4DxLQiFUfkj_AUqKN6bPI/view?usp=sharing 

Finally, as you all know, AAPS is going through a period of financial difficulty. Because we 
all want our athletes and coaches to have the best equipment, we are going to need to be 
even more active in assisting our Coaches and the Athletic Director to achieve their goals. 
We hope to accomplish these goals through more fundraising events supporting all 
sports, donations and volunteering to help support Huron Athletics, Coaches and most 
importantly our Athletes.  

We look forward to seeing all of you at the Kick Off meeting in September. Please visit our 
website for more information as the school year approaches. 

Huron Booster Club 

www.aahuronboosters.weebly.com 

 Have a great summer!! 

 GO RATS!! 

Spring Boost Photos - https://photos.app.goo.gl/R8PK1QKnotcuXHu38 

Link to Sponsors - https://aahuronboosters.weebly.com/links-and-sponsors.html 


